
RECREATION DEPARTMENT MEETING MINUTES

September 2015

 

Attendance: 
Donna Carter, Jodi Lefebvre, Jean Waldron (Kensington Congregation Church)

Topics:
Halloween Party and Holiday Stroll

Notes:
We will be meeting with Carol from Pinnacle next week to discuss the Rec committee's involvement with the Halloween
Party, to be hosted by the Pinnacle this year. Meeting time and place to be determined.  We are hopeful that we can still
have some of the Hay Cart rides be scary/haunted rides.  Looking for adult volunteers to be involved with this.  

Tentative date set for the Holiday Stroll for Sunday, November 29th.  Time still to be determined.  Jean is checking with
her committee's calendar to make sure that day is clear.  They will be in charge of treats and beverages at the church.  They
will also be doing a live Nativity scene again this year.  The stroll will start at Sawyer Park where people should plan to
meet, watch the tree lighting, meet Mr. and Mrs. Claus, and then load onto the carts.  The Rec is hoping to have two hay
carts again starting at Sawyer Park.   From there, we will stay on the carts, caroling, while we ride down to the KCC
pausing while each building turns on their lights.  Getting on and off the carts last year was a little confusing and took too
much time.  At the end of the night, carts will be available to take people back to their cars.  

Next meeting time: 
Regular meeting time October 14th at 7 p.m. at the Library.

Additional time next week for meeting with Carol from the Pinnacle: to be determined and will be posted once we confirm.

 

Submitted by,

Jodi Lefabvre
Recreation Member


